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My Response to the Main Issues Report

Development Bid Reference - B0944 - Inchgarth Road

| believe that the land at Inchgarth Road should be included in the Local Development Plan for the following reasons: -

I live in Milltimber, have in-laws who live on one of the small roads that link the North Deeside Road to Inchgarth Road and am therefore frequently in the area.
The proposed new road is an absolute necessity given the increasing volume of traffic and the unsuitable and unsafe roads currently used. It would improve
connectivity and transport links between different areas of the city, improve access to facilities such as RGU for the youngsters in our area and improve access to
the Deeside Way for everyone. It's no-brainer.

| believe that the type of housing proposed in the planning application reflects the housing needs identified in the Community Council's Draft Plan and therefore
should be supported.

The site area is dilapidated, rarely used and sorely in need of development. This development seems to tick all the boxes.

Additional Files

If you have further information you would like to provide you may upload it here.:
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